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20 April 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
RE:  TUTOR GROUP ALLOCATIONS 
 
When pupils start their careers at BWS, they are assigned to one of five tutor groups: Jewell, 
Martival, Osmund, Poore, and Ward. 
 
Jewell, Martival, Osmund, Poore, and Ward also represent the Houses that the pupils will belong to 
as they move up through the school.  
 
All tutor groups are equal; they are not streamlined in any way.  
 
We will be allocating your child to a tutor group within the next few weeks. 
 
If your child already has a link to the school, it would be helpful for us to know.  For example, you 
may wish for your child to be assigned to the same House as their brother who is at, or has 
previously attended, BWS.  Whilst it cannot be guaranteed, we will take this into consideration 
during the sorting process. 
 
In addition, if your child would like to be in the same tutor group as another pupil please could you 
let us know. (Maximum of two)  Again, we will try our best to accommodate at least one of the 
choices but cannot guarantee this. 
 
Similarly, if there is any pupil you would not like your child to be in a tutor group with, please could 
you also let us know, with the reason why. 
 
I would be very grateful if you could complete the form attached and return to the school by email to:  
pastoralsupport@bishopwordsworths.org.uk by Monday 3 May 2021.  We will then allocate your 
son a tutor group.  This information will be sent out by email via our Parent Portal INSIGHT (which 
is linked to the email address that you supplied when you applied to Bishop’s) with the new 
student handbook for 2021-22 and any key letters, by Friday 28 May at the latest.  However, please 
keep checking your emails from the middle of May onwards.  You will receive an email confirming 
receipt of this information.  If you have issues completing the form, email the information through to 
me instead. 
 
Many thanks for your assistance and we look forward to meeting your son shortly at the Induction 
day on Wednesday 30 June 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Elizabeth Jacobs 
Pastoral Support Officer 
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New Year 7 Tutor Group Allocation Information – September 2021 
 
 
Name of Pupil:   
 
 
Current School:  
 
 
Previous/Current Links to BWS (Name of Father/Brother and Tutor Group):   
 
 
Name of Friend/Friends you would ideally like to be with (maximum 2):  
 
 
Name of anyone you would not like to be with (please state reason):   
 
 
SEN/Medical Information (if you have not supplied this to Admissions):   


